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Nurse Notes 

 

10/14/22 

Dear Families,  

 

    There is already a pile up of sweatshirts and clothing unclaimed here at the school. Please see 

the items left at the front entrance when you have a moment.  Sometimes you don’t know what 

you may be missing until you see it!  Speaking of clothing, please remember to pack a spare 

change of clothing in your child’s backpacks. Accidents and spills happen to all children and it’s 

always better to have your own backups! 

 

     The CDC has approved COVID  bivalent booster vaccines for ages 5 and over. They are 

being distributed to Pharmacies and Doctor Offices. For more information please call your 

pediatrician, or go to https://www.cdc.gov/media/releases/2022/s1012-COVID-19-

Vaccines.html. 

 

    As a staple, we still ask that students with a fever, vomiting or significant coughs or sneezes to 

stay home when ill. They may return 24 hours after fever, or vomiting is gone, and symptoms 

improve. We will continue to follow State of NH and DOE guidelines for sickness in schools.  

 

Have a happy fall and best of health to all! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Danielle Carrier RN 
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